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Dr. Chris Lee has joined the team at View Medical in Tsawwassen and will begin full time 
practice on November 15.  Dr. Lee completed his Doctor of Medicine in the West Indies and 
completed his residency in Chicago with special training in geriatrics, hospice and palliative 
care.  He is interested in “cradle to grave” family practice with special interest in geriatrics.  
Please joing us in welcoming Dr. Lee to South Delta.  

PMH/PCH 
An invitation was recently forwarded to members asking for one GP from each clinic to sit 
on a committee to help build a model of a patient-centred health care system that aligns 
with the 12 attributes outlined by GPSC.  This important move forward requires your input.  
We look forward to hearing from you. 

Dr. Matthew Lewington - Orthopaedic Surgeon 
Dr. Lewington’s office is now open at #202 - 4515 Harvest Drive, Delta.   

Phone 604-559-3400 
Fax 604-564-4300.  
An updated Orthopaedic Elective Outpatient Referral form has been forwarded to all GP 
offices. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CYMHSU LAT – Public Education Event 
The October 25 event focusing on depression and suicide was well-attended.  Speakers and 
panelists included Dr. Sara Junaid, Andrew Neufeld, Julie Chadwick, Sheila La Rosa, and Lynn 
Godfrey.  Thanks to all our community partners for their participation. 

 
 
 

 

Christmas Party 
Invitations have gone out to members and their office staff for the 
party scheduled for Thursday, November 24.  

To help us determine catering and venue requirements, it would be 
greatly appreciated if you would RSVP by November 14.  
 

LAT co-chair Dr. Adrian 
Wladichuk MC ‘d the 
event. 
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